
 

Sophie 

Floyd has been a 
superstar, finding 

all these ‘ay’ words! 
 

 

 

What have the pupils of Room 5 been up to this week? Outdoor fun! 

The weather this week has 
been lovely! Lots of us have 
been outside enjoying the 
weather!  
 

 Kacper 
 
Shantosh has been a star 
worker all week!  

 
Kayla  enjoyed learning to 
share equally! 

 
Sophie wrote an amazing 
acrostic poem this week! 

 
Ridhwan has been super 
busy with his maths this 
week!

 
 

Eliza found some 
amazing shark facts 
this week! Mrs Ross 
learnt something new 
too. 
 
Well done Eliza! 

Cohen has been 
super focused 
this week and 
has been 
amazing at 
finding halves!  
 
Well done 
Cohen! 

                      

 

Dylan has been enjoying his 
monster phonics this week 

 
 
 

Our writing this week in 
room 5 has been 

amazing! Mrs Ross is so 
proud of everyone! 

Keep it up!  
Harley, Harris and 

Franek           

Milena drew and 
labelled a picture of a 
shark! Isn’t it amazing 

boys and girls? 
 
 

Vladimirs has been 
working his ‘socks off’ 

this week! 

 

Hoor has been enjoying lots of fun 
sharing activities this week for 

maths! Well done! 

 

  

Elizavet enjoyed learning about 
‘ck’ this week! 

Prasiddhi 

Keep your ‘eyes peeled’ 
for a very special video 
coming your way boys 

and girls!   


